
MYRTLE GROVE BAPTIST CHURCH 
5920 Lillian Highway, Pensacola, Florida 32506 – 850-455-7389 

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING ON January 27, 2021 
 

The regular Business Meeting was held on January 27, 2021, at 6:00pm.  The meeting was held in the 
worship center and was opened in prayer.   
 
CLERK’S BUSINESS:  Ruth Jackson presented the December 16, 2020 Regular Business Meeting minutes  
and the January 31, 2021 Special Called Business Meeting  minutes as printed in the January business 
meeting package.  Motion to approve by Larry Westman; seconded by George Butler.  Approved by an 
aye vote. 
 
Request for letters for church membership:  None 
 
Presentation of new members:  
By Profession of Faith:  Stephen Martinez, Tatyana White 
By Letter:  Dana McBride 
By Statement:  Lynn Brown 
Motion to approve by Elllen Guerin; seconded by Johnny Jackson.  Approved by an aye vote. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT:  Chuck Keistler presented the December Financial Report, which is attached to 
the January business meeting package.  Motion to approve by Larry Westman; seconded by David 
Mason. Approved by an aye vote. 
 
COMMITTEE/TEAM REPORTS:  None 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  None 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
Finance Committee Recommendation by Gean Ann Emond:  2019 budget left funds up to $11,000 to be 
used to purchase new projectors and screens.  Approved by an aye vote. 
 
Announcements:  Discussion was held concerning how we as members can all work together to make 
MGBC better in every way, specifically the appearance of the church campus.         
 
Motion to adjourn by Johnny Jackson; seconded by Roy Emond.  Approved by an aye vote. 
 
 
 
___________________________                                         ______________________________ 
Ruth Jackson, Church Clerk                                              Dr. Josh Morea, Moderator   


